
 

 

BOROUGH OF FOLSOM 
COUNCIL MEETING  

WORKSHOP MINUTES  
September 10, 2024 

 
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:02 BY MAYOR GLENN SMITH 
 
OPENING STATEMENT: Adequate notice of this meeting has been given in accordance with the directives of 
the “Open Public Meetings Act”, pursuant to Public Law 1975, Chapter 231.  Said notice of this meeting has been 
advertised in the Hammonton Gazette and Atlantic City Press has been posted on the Borough Hall bulletin board 
showing the time and place of said meeting. 
  
ROLL CALL:  Councilpersons: Conway, Whittaker, Porretta, Norman, Hoffman and Blazer 
 
Also Present: Mayor Glenn Smith, Clerk Patti Gatto, Attorney Angela Costigan and Engineer CJ 
Kaenzig 
 
Mayor reviewed Agenda with Council. 
 
Councilman Conway inquired if the Borough has any plans to apply for the Lantern Fly Grant. Greg 
stated that he was good with the field renovation specs as long as Councilman Blazer was in approval. 
 
Councilman Norman expressed his concerns of the recent paving that was done. Al stated that he was 
happy with the paving done by Think Pavers, LLC but not from the other contractor. The mayor said to 
talk to CJ about it. 
 
Councilman Blazer asked CJ if we are adding sealcoating to the field renovation project. CJ stated that we 
are adding to the project and it will be a change order. 
 
Angela Costigan reviewed Ordinance #07-2024 with Mayor and Council. A discussion ensued. 
 
CJ updated Mayor and Council on active projects. 
 
Councilman Whittaker read the Safety report. Jim introduced the New Jersey State Police Station 
Commander who came before Council to introduce himself and discuss staffing issues in our community. 
 
President from the South Jersey Braves came before Council to discuss leasing or purchasing the 
baseball/softball fields. Mike from SJ Braves spoke briefly about some ideas the Braves have for the 
Folsom Community with regards to leasing/purchasing the fields. 
 
OPEN TO THE PUBLIC:   No comments 
 
MEETING IS FOR DISCUSSION ONLY. NO VOTES WILL BE TAKEN 
 
With no other discussion the meeting was adjourned at 6:38 PM with ayes all. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Patricia M. Gatto 
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Municipal Clerk 


